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Lives you have touched.

You are helping third graders learn basic financial management skills.

Because of you, these students are learning 
the importance of graduating high school 
and saving for emergencies.

	 Managing personal finances is 
tough.  Ask anybody.  Yet, having 
these skills is critical.  This is where 
you come in.  Because of you, mem-
bers of our Youth Foundation were 
able to create their Money Masters 
program.   This program focuses on 
teaching basic money management 
skills to elementary students.   Ac-
cording to Devan Smith, President 
of the Washington County Youth 
Foundation, “This program teaches 
children the value of money and the 
importance of saving it, instead of 
spending it all.”  
	 Did you know that 40% of college 
seniors carry credit card debt from 
month to month?  Failure to make the 
payments can impact their lives for 
years to come.  Difficulties getting an 

apartment, a cell phone, a car or even 
a job can result.   So, the sooner kids 
can learn to manage their money, the 
better.  
	 That is why the Washington Coun-
ty Youth Foundation created Money 
Masters.  Currently, the Youth Foun-
dation has supplied games to Third 
Grade teachers.   “These games are 
easy for the kids to learn how to play 
and it usually only takes 10-15 min-
utes to complete it, so it is great to 
use when we have indoor recess.  The 
students learn very quickly that they 
do not want to be the high school 
dropout!” explained Emily Johnson, 
Third Grade teacher at Bradie Shrum.  
“The game also teaches math skills 
and the basics of budgeting money.” 
	

	

Current Youth Foundation members 
are working on games for Fourth and 
Fifth Grades and hope to have those 
completed in a year or so.  This work 
could not be done without your sup-
port.  Donors like you made it possi-
ble for the Washington County Youth 
Foundation to have the resources to 
plan and create the Third Grade Mon-
ey Masters Board Game.  With your 
support, they will be able to provide 
similar resources to Fourth and Fifth 
Grades.  Thank You!!

Our Annual Meeting will be June 8th, 2017 at Cornerstone Hall.  
Tickets are on sale now!!!  We hope to see you there!Save the Date!!!

Brett Murphy and Rory 
Davidson are having 
fun while learning how 
to pay bills and save 
for emergencies.



“We were both born and raised in Washington County so giving back to our hometown is a no-brainer. Set-
ting up a fund within the Foundation allows us to invest in the future of, and give back to, the community and 
people who raised, nurtured and supported us in good times and in bad times.We are blessed and thankful.”               
                                                                                                                              - Bill and Tanya Dustin

Thanks to you, the Dolly Parton Imagination Library is growing every day!

Wow!  We have over 950 children participating in the Dolly Parton Imagination Library! 
  
	 We couldn’t do it without donors like you and our sponsors.  This is a free program for children under 
the age of five who reside in Washington County.  Once registered, the child will receive in the mail an age 
appropriate book every month until their fifth birthday.  Communities that have been participating in this pro-
gram for a while are seeing their kindergarten readiness scores improve.  We are very thankful for our 2017 Title 
Sponsor: Wal-Mart
	 Employees of GKN, Jean’s Extrusions and Kimball can register their children in their 
HR Departments.  All others can register at any of our other sponsorship locations:

• First Harrison Bank   • First Savings Bank     • Jason Wade State Farm Insurance    • Telemedia Solutions

	 Would you like to give a child the gift of reading?  Would you like to send a needy child in our commu-
nity 12 books for the next year?  It is so easy for you to get involved.  For just $26.00 per year, you can sponsor 
a child and help them develop a lifelong love of reading.  Truly, being able to read is the first step to a better 
future for our kids.  If you would like to help a child to have a better future through the gift of reading, just send 
us a check for $26.00.  If you have any questions, please call us at 883-7334.
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Honorariums for the first quarter 2017
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In honor of Rosanne Quatroke’s 
Art Gives Back
Max and Jeanne Bedwell

In honor of the Class of 1955
Mary Etta Stearns

In honor of Ed DeJean 
 Gene and Judy Hedrick

To be inspired is great, but to be an inspiration is an honor.

“There are no goodbyes for us.  Wherever you are, you will always be in our hearts.” 
~Mahatma Ghandi

Memorials in the first quarter of 2017



“Leaving a legacy is like planting a tree that will provide shade for future generations.” 

Jo Barnett
David and Carolyn Beck
Philip and Rebecca Marshall
Danny Habermel
Don and Mary Hacker
John and Rosanne Quatroke
Jack and Carol Mahuron
Jeff and Kim Souder
Jerry and Gloria Rosenbaum
Salem Speedway
Keith Albertson
Ernie and Carolyn Baird
Mark and Pam Barry
Gary and Claudia Coffey
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Morris and Marty Rosenbaum
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Bob and Kay Lambert
Marvin and Mignon Marshall
EE and Margaret Ann Martin
Lisa Moser
Mike and Nina Motsinger
Marta Myszak
William and Alice Nevels
Tim and Lisa Nice
Luella Purkhiser
Tracy Purkhiser
John Roberts
Jerry and Coyla Short
Wron and Nona Wade
Worley Farm Salvage
Joe and Chris Mahuron
Bob and Terri Agan
Walter Bridgewater
Ranessa Cooper
Rita Elliott
Jerry and Sherry Hammond
Gwen Hardin
Lynn and Dana Hardy

Reta and Donnie Haub
Wes and Lynn Jones
Raymond and Tina Lee
Dan and Karen Libka
Marcella Mahuron
John and Mary Mead
Angie Mead
Sean Mead
Heather Jordan
Mark Jordan
Larry Medlock
David and Vivian Morris
Marjorie Mull
Robert and Robin Myers
Myron and Carolyn Short
JD and Lindsey Wade-Swift
Bill and Tanya Dustin
Barbara Baynes
Douglas and Susan Katt
Salem Public Library
Salem Rotary Club
Old National Bank

THANK YOU to our 2017 members…. We couldn’t do it without YOU!

The word philanthropy has its roots in the Greek language meaning “love for mankind.”It was 
never meant to apply only to donors of thousands or millions of dollars.   - Arthur C. Frantzerb


